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Question	for	the	Record	from	the	Honorable	Greg	Walden	(R-OR)	
	
Q:	The	U.S.	Government	Accountability	Office	(GAO)	recently	released	a	study	examining	the	
marketing	practices	of	certain	Affordable	Care	Act-exempt	plans.	Of	the	violations	discovered	by	
GAO,	how	many	were	committed	by	plans	that	were	affected	by	the	Trump	Administration’s	rule	
on	short-term	limited-duration	(STLD)	plans?		
	
A:	There	were	no	violations	associated	with	STLD	plans.	


